
 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

SALT LAKE CITY & COUNTY BUILDING 

August 15, 2016 

Status update: 
Abstract Masonry is currently working on tower level 2, prepping and installing new stone.  They are 
also working on removal of loose stone and debris on level 10 and 11.  Glass Images has started work on 
the windows.  They have prepared a mockup on level 3. 
 
Grant Mackay is continuing the stone removal in the basement for the seismic upgrade. 
 
Upcoming activities:  A stone delivery is expected around 8/17/2016 

Parking impacts:  None planned at this time 

Contact:  Dawn Wagner, Project Manager, 801-535-6378, Engineeringprojects@slcgov.com 

http://www.slcgov.com/engineering/ccb-projects 

Project Photos:          
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